
Ray Murad 
RRH Discount, Inc 
1501 South Euclid Ave 
Bay City Mi 48706 
SRN: u091801185, Bay County 
To whom it may concern. 
On Feb 21, 2018 Mr. Karl stopped by the store and told us that 
nobody notified the DEQ about our demolition project as I told 
MR Karl on the phone we did not know about this we thought 
all we have to do is get a permit from the town ship which we 
have done I do know that if I have another demolition project to 
notify the DEQ next time please accept my apology for this miss 
understanding. 
Thanks 
Ray Murad 


